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January 07, 2021 

 
MEMORANDUM FOR ALL HOME AND COMMUNITY BASED SERVICES STAFF AND 

STAKEHOLDERS 
 

From:    Verena Cox, Bureau Chief   
      Bureau of Long Term Services and Supports 

 
Subject:  Home and Community Based Services Policy Clarification Questions - Update 

 
This memorandum is to inform Home and Community Based Services (HCBS) staff and stakeholders 
of updates to the Policy Clarification Questions (PCQs).  Updates include: 

• Assessment/Reassessment Section – Modified question 53. 
• Electronic Visit Verification Section – Added question 16, modified questions 1-6 and questions 

7-8, deleted question 11. 
 

The PCQs can be located at: https://health.mo.gov/seniors/hcbs/pdf/pcq.pdf. 
 

Any questions regarding this memorandum should be directed to the Bureau of Long Term Services 
and Supports at LTSS@health.mo.gov . 
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